
Register here: VQconsult.nzqa.govt.nz

Consultation closes 16 June 2021

Tuku kōrero!  

Reform of Vocational Education (RoVE) 
Te Pūnaha Mātauranga Ahumahi

You're invited to an online

Te Pūkenga subsidiary-focused 

information session: 

Simplifying New Zealand qualifications and credentials 
proposals

17 May 2021: 10.30-11.30am
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